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Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Director
Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Cc-4ssicn
Washingten, D. C. 205k5 Ref: Docket No. 50-111

R-63 License
Attenticn: Mr. Dick Cdegaarden

Dear Mr. MacDonald:
.

Enclosed are two copies of our Quality Assurance Plan for Ship-
ment of the R-3 Fuel. In the preparation of this docu=ent, the com-
ments and suggesticas received frem internal reviews, North Carolina
State University Radiatien Prctection Council, and others have been
included.

- If you should require further informatien, please feel free to
contact =e, or our Reactor Health Rysicist, Mr. Robert Cross.

Respect #ully subsitted,

$^- ~

RFS :1pe R. F. Saxe, Acting Head
Department of Nuclear Engineering

Enclosures:
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